
 

 
Director Report 

January 2020 
“Relate. Connect. Understand’ 

 
 
“Micro” Moment: 
“​In December, the PTO organized the annual Holiday Shoppe fundraiser to be in the library this 
year. Since all classrooms are occupied during the micro period, employees who work for the 
Micro City Library didn’t know where they would go or how much business they would lose from 
changing locations. Instead of closing up shop, the library worked together to request a library 
rental fee of $60 to make up for the inconvenience and potential lost sales. Mrs. Williams 
accepted this rate as a fair fee and offered the library a temporary location in the conference 
room. This messy problem was solved and the library is now set to open for the first 
marketplace of the year!​”  
 
Enrollment Numbers (as of 1/5/19): 
K - 18   5th - 24 
1st - 34  6th- 24 
2nd- 44  7th- 22 
3rd - 23  8th- 23 
4th - 24  

 
Total : 236  

 
Upcoming/Recent Happenings at MACS: 
 
Reminders: 
Our fist Admissions Open House will be held on Tuesday, January 14th at 4:30PM in the MPR. 
There will be two more Admissions Open Houses on January 23rd at 6pm and February 13th at 
4:30pm.  
 
The 3rd Annual Scripps Spelling Bee will be held in the month of January. Be on the lookout for 
information regarding this voluntary event. For students who make the finals, there will be an 
invitation only assembly/competition as we can only fit the students and the finalists parents in 
the MPR. 
 



 

MACS Administration will start formal observations and evaluations this month. All staff receive 
a yearly performance evaluation no later than the end of March. Amy will also be working on the 
FY20 budget with the finance committee for consideration at the March Board meeting. 
 
MicroSociety Update: 
Micro City Marketplace is in full swing! 
 
We are excited to introduce a slew of new businesses this year and the return of some  
Favorites! Welcome Color Zone, Yay to Clay, Elements of Dance, The Auction House, Trivial 
Chase, Bingo Hall, and the Readers Theater. Returning  business include Amazing Art, Escape 
Room, and Extreme Fitness. Also, our important agencies include the Post Office, Courts, 
Peacekeepers, Government and Bank. New at the Bank this year will be a new mini venture 
were students can participate in a stock market experience! Congrats to all the Micro City 
citizens for a job well done during their first few days of marketplace!  
 

 
 
MACS PTO Update: 
 
MACS PTO is starting to plan for their signature event! They have decided to bring back Casino 
Night. Please be on the lookout for how you can assist in making this night a success and mark 
your calendars for April 3rd so you can join in on this fun night out! 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Amy Bottomley 
Director 


